
From the 

DX LISTENING POST 
of: Kermit Geary 

1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

June 29, 1984 

Mr. William C. Branham, President 
Radio Station W X A X 
P. 0. Drawer 609 
Lexington SC 29072 

Dear Mr. Branham, 

I enjoyed surprisingly good reception of Radio Station 
WAX on the morning of Sunday, March 25, 1984. A report of my 
logging was addressed to the General Manager, but I am sorry to 
say that I failed to receive a reply to my letter. It is possible 
that the letter failed to reach your station because I did not 
have your full address at that time. 

I have learned recently that you have been so kind as 
to reply to a fellow DX listener's reception report, so I am taking 
the liberty of enclosing a copy of my letter of March 26th, with 
the request that you kindly check the details and, if possible, 
send me a reply confirming my reception of WXAX-Radio on 1170 
kiloHertz as reported. Return postage is enclosed for your reply. 

Thank you for your attention to this letter, Mr. Branham. 
I look forward to hearing WXAX-Radio again next fall and winter 
when improved conditions for long-distance reception will return. 
Awaiting your reply, and with best wishes for the continued success 
of WXAX-Radio, I am, 
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Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport PA 1$0$$ 

Member: National Radio Club, since 1933 Newark News Radio Club, since 1947 
International Radio Club of America, since 1964 


